
To: An Economically 

    Disadvataged Athlete

From: You!

A journey of 
a thousand 
miles begins 
with your gift 
of shoes

This holiday season, make 
a gift to your community. 
All donations to the Green Bay Shoe 
Closet go towards providing running 
shoes to economically disadvantaged 
student athletes. 

For your donation, you will receive 
a certificate that commemorates 
the impact of your donation. 
Donate in a family member’s honor: 
give the gift of making a difference 
to family members who prefer non-
materialistic gifts.

Empower student athletes below the 
poverty line through the Green Bay 
Shoe Closet. For more information on 
how you can contribute via check 
or online, visit gbshoecloset.org.

The Green Bay Shoe Closet is registered 
as a non-profit organization through the 

Green Bay School District.


